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Editors' Comments

The Editors are pleased to announce that with this
issue, the UCLA Hi-stoviaal Journal increases its circula-
tion beyond California, to over one hundred colleges and
universities nationwide. A highly favorable response to
the Journal^ s first issue (1980) and the large number of
fine manuscripts submitted in the past year have persuaded
the Editors that with a national base, the Journal can
meet its objective of publishing high-quality graduate
student work and acquainting readers with findings and
methodologies which may later become relevant to their own
work. Furthermore, the Editors hope that the Journal,
through its "Special Features" section, will serve as a
forum for communicating information and issues of particu-
lar concern to graduate students. We intend that subse-
quent issues of the Journal will continue to draw upon the
large, untapped reservoir of graduate talent, and we in-
vite graduate students everywhere to submit their work for
consideration

.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

In addition to the invaluable criticism of manu-
scripts provided by faculty referees, the Editors thank
the following individuals and UCLA organizations for their
advice and support: the faculty and staff of the Depart-
ment of History, Vice-Chancellor Victoria Fromkin, Dean
Antony Orme , the Graduate Students Association, the Social
Sciences Council, and the History Graduate Students Asso-
ciation. We also thank Professor Elizabeth Perry for per-
mission to use her advice on course proposals and disser-
tation-publishing as the basis for part of this year's
"Special Features."

On a personal note, as the outgoing Editor-in-Chief,
I would like to thank the outgoing Managing Editor, Elliot
Kanter, for his firm hand on the Journal ^ s finances and
technical production, and for his friendly advice on more
general matters. It would be impossible to specify the
numerous chores willingly assumed by other Editorial Board
members; for their perceptive reviews of submitted arti-
cles and continuing help and hard work, I sincerely thank
them. In addition Marilyn Turner deserves special recog-
nition for her long hours and good humor in typing both
this and the 1980 issue. Finally, I congratulate Bradford
Newfield and Nancy Yamane , respectively the incoming
Editor-in-Chief and Managing Editor, and wish them the
best of luck with future issues.

Douglas R. Littlefield
Editor-in-Chief




